Pacific Northwest Family Circle asks you to Vote Yes on House Bill 2481, being considered by the Senate Committee on Judiciary
relating to obtaining military surplus equipment. Police don't need military equipment to police the community. We are not at war with
police. Oregon Loved Ones Remi Sabbe and Captain Brian A. Babb were both killed from the perch of an armored vehicle obtained

through the military surplus program.

Families want everyone to know that police violence can happen to anyone, anywhere, in any context. Vote YES on HB 2481 A.



